
 

Agenda Item No.   8b  |XX 

 

 
Meeting Date:  October 22, 2014 

Staff Contact:  Robert W. Strong, Principal Engineer 
 

TITLE: C-14-26 - Recommendation of Award, RFQ On-Call Construction 
Services 2014-1 Interceptor Sewer Lines; Project No. 00849 

 
ACTION: Recommend Approval   
 
SUMMARY:   
The Water Authority solicited proposals to pre-qualify multiple contractors to perform 
emergency/On-Call Construction Services as well as capital construction projects requiring 
installation, rehabilitation, sliplining, cured-in-place pipe, repair and/or replacement of large 
diameter interceptor sewer lines, manhole replacement or rehabilitation, bypass pumping 
and other related work. 
 
The RFQ was posted on the Water Authority’s website and advertised in the local 
newspaper.  Three responses were received and submitted for evaluation.   
 
The responses were reviewed, evaluated and scored by an ad hoc committee consisting 
of John M. Stomp III, P.E., Chief Operating Officer; Anthony Montoya Jr., P.E., Chief 
Engineer; Kris Johnson, P.E, Senior Engineer; Robert W. Strong, P.E., Principal Engineer; 
and Mark S. Holstad, Chief Field Engineer.  The ad hoc committee recommends award of 
contracts to the top two ranked evaluated offerors:  TLC Plumbing & Utility and AUI, Inc. 
 
FISCAL IMPACT: 
The funding to support this contract will come from the JL Key 010202, Interceptor Sewer 
Rehab Contingency, and will not require additional appropriations. 








